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August 31, 2015

Dear <<Name>>

We are pleased to invite you and your colleagues to participate in the 2015 Career Partnership Day on December 3, 2015. This day is a collaboration between The Bethesda-Chevy Chase Chamber of Commerce, Bethesda-Chevy Chase High School and Junior Achievement of Greater Washington. Volunteering to participate in Career Partnership Day is a fun and easy way for you and your company to build relationships with local youth and strengthen the future workforce.

Participation in the Career Partnership Day is simple; however its impact is significant.  It requires a minimal time commitment of 5-8 hours and an interest in working with a high school age youth in your place of business.  The student benefits include increased ability to make more informed career choices and to identify skills needed for career success.  The program also reinforces the importance of education to achieving future career and financial success.

The success of the program is based on the support of local business and community members such as yourself.  Following your registration, we will work with our schools to match students according to their career cluster interests; if there are students whose interests match your field or occupation we will notify you by November 13, 2015 to provide you a job shadow guide, best practices and helpful tips, as well as information about your shadow(s).   

You can register for the event here: Career Partnership Day 2015 https://www.eventbrite.com/e/career-partnership-day-2015-registration-18226201058
Please contact Elyssa Jeter, Senior Education Director with Junior Achievement, at 
703-426-1561 or Elyssa.Jeter@ja.org if you have any questions.  Thank you! 
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Sincerely, 
�





�





�


Edward J. Grenier III, President


Junior Achievement of 


Greater Washington





�


Donna Redmond Jones, Ph.D.


Principal


Bethesda-Chevy Chase High School





�


Ginanne M. Italiano, President


Greater Bethesda-Chevy Chase


Chamber of Commerce








